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RESPONSE - Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

It is a good idea to put this land to good use instead of lying in a sorry state of repair which it has done for many long years.

Accordingly the bid proposal to take this land forward for retirement housing and to build a new road should be supported as very important for the area and the

whole community.

The new road between Inchgarth Road and North Deeside Road is vitally important as it will improve the communications within the community. It will provide a

new and modern road system at long last to avoid us all having to use the sub-standard roads at Westerton Road and Pitfodels Station Road.

Retirement housing in the area is badly need especially one which is so well thought out.

This development bid allows for proper and safe access onto the Deeside Way. The bid proposal also allows for a public open access to a large part of the land

which is to be welcomed.
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